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  Yellowstone Grizzly Bears Daniel D.
Bjornlie,2017
  Critical Theory Today Lois Tyson,2012-09-10
Critical Theory Today is the essential
introduction to contemporary criticial theory. It
provides clear, simple explanations and concrete
examples of complex concepts, making a wide
variety of commonly used critical theories
accessible to novices without sacrificing any
theoretical rigor or thoroughness. This new
edition provides in-depth coverage of the most
common approaches to literary analysis today:
feminism, psychoanalysis, Marxism, reader-response
theory, new criticism, structuralism and
semiotics, deconstruction, new historicism,
cultural criticism, lesbian/gay/queer theory,
African American criticism, and postcolonial
criticism. The chapters provide an extended
explanation of each theory, using examples from
everyday life, popular culture, and literary
texts; a list of specific questions critics who
use that theory ask about literary texts; an
interpretation of F. Scott Fitzgerald's The Great
Gatsby through the lens of each theory; a list of
questions for further practice to guide readers in
applying each theory to different literary works;
and a bibliography of primary and secondary works
for further reading.
  Guide for the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals
National Research Council,Division on Earth and
Life Studies,Institute for Laboratory Animal
Research,Committee for the Update of the Guide for
the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals,2011-01-27
A respected resource for decades, the Guide for
the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals has been
updated by a committee of experts, taking into
consideration input from the scientific and
laboratory animal communities and the public at
large. The Guide incorporates new scientific
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information on common laboratory animals,
including aquatic species, and includes extensive
references. It is organized around major
components of animal use: Key concepts of animal
care and use. The Guide sets the framework for the
humane care and use of laboratory animals. Animal
care and use program. The Guide discusses the
concept of a broad Program of Animal Care and Use,
including roles and responsibilities of the
Institutional Official, Attending Veterinarian and
the Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee.
Animal environment, husbandry, and management. A
chapter on this topic is now divided into sections
on terrestrial and aquatic animals and provides
recommendations for housing and environment,
husbandry, behavioral and population management,
and more. Veterinary care. The Guide discusses
veterinary care and the responsibilities of the
Attending Veterinarian. It includes
recommendations on animal procurement and
transportation, preventive medicine (including
animal biosecurity), and clinical care and
management. The Guide addresses distress and pain
recognition and relief, and issues surrounding
euthanasia. Physical plant. The Guide identifies
design issues, providing construction guidelines
for functional areas; considerations such as
drainage, vibration and noise control, and
environmental monitoring; and specialized
facilities for animal housing and research needs.
The Guide for the Care and Use of Laboratory
Animals provides a framework for the judgments
required in the management of animal facilities.
This updated and expanded resource of proven value
will be important to scientists and researchers,
veterinarians, animal care personnel, facilities
managers, institutional administrators, policy
makers involved in research issues, and animal
welfare advocates.
  Computer Organization and Design RISC-V Edition
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David A. Patterson,John L. Hennessy,2017-05-12 The
new RISC-V Edition of Computer Organization and
Design features the RISC-V open source instruction
set architecture, the first open source
architecture designed to be used in modern
computing environments such as cloud computing,
mobile devices, and other embedded systems. With
the post-PC era now upon us, Computer Organization
and Design moves forward to explore this
generational change with examples, exercises, and
material highlighting the emergence of mobile
computing and the Cloud. Updated content featuring
tablet computers, Cloud infrastructure, and the
x86 (cloud computing) and ARM (mobile computing
devices) architectures is included. An online
companion Web site provides advanced content for
further study, appendices, glossary, references,
and recommended reading. Features RISC-V, the
first such architecture designed to be used in
modern computing environments, such as cloud
computing, mobile devices, and other embedded
systems Includes relevant examples, exercises, and
material highlighting the emergence of mobile
computing and the cloud
  Day One Junos Tips, Techniques, and Templates
Jonathan Looney,2011-04-29
  Amoris Laetitia Pope Francis,2016-04-22 “All of
us are called to keep striving towards something
greater than ourselves and our families, and every
family must feel this constant impulse. Let us
make this journey as families, let us keep walking
together.” Pope Francis, Amoris Laetitia In his
groundbreaking work on modern family life, Amoris
Laetitia: On Love in the Family, Pope Francis
continues to guide and lead the Church, calling us
to be a sign of mercy and encouragement for
families of all shapes and sizes. The Our Sunday
Visitor edition includes exclusive reflection and
discussion questions, to help Catholics grow in
our understanding of this call, and act upon it.
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In Amoris Laetitia: On Love in the Family the Holy
Father expands on the topics and considerations of
the two Synods on the family, and adds his own
considerations to help us provide pastoral
guidance to support and strengthen today’s
families. On Love in the Family guides us through:
Scripture – what we can learn from Biblical
families and relationships with God and each other
Reality – the experiences and challenges we face
in today’s world Tradition – essential aspects of
Church teaching on marriage and families Love –
what it means for all our relationships Ministry –
Pope Francis offers pastoral perspectives for
helping build strong families Spirituality – the
expression of the Gospel message in our
relationships
  Bioisosteres in Medicinal Chemistry Nathan
Brown,2012-06-18 Written with the practicing
medicinal chemist in mind, this is the first
modern handbook to systematically address the
topic of bioisosterism. As such, it provides a
ready reference on the principles and methods of
bioisosteric replacement as a key tool in
preclinical drug development. The first part
provides an overview of bioisosterism, classical
bioisosteres and typical molecular interactions
that need to be considered, while the second part
describes a number of molecular databases as
sources of bioisosteric identification and
rationalization. The third part covers the four
key methodologies for bioisostere identification
and replacement: physicochemical properties,
topology, shape, and overlays of protein-ligand
crystal structures. In the final part, several
real-world examples of bioisosterism in drug
discovery projects are discussed. With its
detailed descriptions of databases, methods and
real-life case studies, this is tailor-made for
busy industrial researchers with little time for
reading, while remaining easily accessible to
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novice drug developers due to its systematic
structure and introductory section.
  Gabbard's Treatments of Psychiatric Disorders
Glen O. Gabbard,2014-05-05 The definitive
treatment textbook in psychiatry, this fifth
edition of Gabbard's Treatments of Psychiatric
Disorders has been thoroughly restructured to
reflect the new DSM-5® categories, preserving its
value as a state-of-the-art resource and
increasing its utility in the field. The editors
have produced a volume that is both comprehensive
and concise, meeting the needs of clinicians who
prefer a single, user-friendly volume. In the
service of brevity, the book focuses on treatment
over diagnostic considerations, and addresses both
empirically-validated treatments and accumulated
clinical wisdom where research is lacking.
Noteworthy features include the following: Content
is organized according to DSM-5® categories to
make for rapid retrieval of relevant treatment
information for the busy clinician. Outcome
studies and expert opinion are presented in an
accessible way to help the clinician know what
treatment to use for which disorder, and how to
tailor the treatment to the patient. Content is
restricted to the major psychiatric conditions
seen in clinical practice while leaving out less
common conditions and those that have limited
outcome research related to the disorder,
resulting in a more streamlined and affordable
text. Chapters are meticulously referenced and
include dozens of tables, figures, and other
illustrative features that enhance comprehension
and recall. An authoritative resource for
psychiatrists, psychologists, and psychiatric
nurses, and an outstanding reference for students
in the mental health professions, Gabbard's
Treatments of Psychiatric Disorders, Fifth
Edition, will prove indispensable to clinicians
seeking to provide excellent care while
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transitioning to a DSM-5® world.
  Facilitator's Guide to Participatory Decision-
Making Sam Kaner,2011-03-10 The best book on
collaboration ever written! —Diane Flannery,
founding CEO, Juma Ventures And now this classic
book is even better—much better. Completely
revised and updated, the second edition is loaded
with new tools and techniques. Two powerful new
chapters on agenda design A full section devoted
to reaching closure More than twice as many tools
for handling difficult dynamics 70 brand-new pages
and over 100 pages significantly improved
  Operating System Concepts Essentials, 2nd
Edition Abraham Silberschatz,Peter B. Galvin,Greg
Gagne,2013-11-06 By staying current, remaining
relevant, and adapting to emerging course needs,
Operating System Concepts by Abraham Silberschatz,
Peter Baer Galvin and Greg Gagne has defined the
operating systems course through nine editions.
This second edition of the Essentials version is
based on the recent ninth edition of the original
text. Operating System Concepts Essentials
comprises a subset of chapters of the ninth
edition for professors who want a shorter text and
do not cover all the topics in the ninth edition.
The new second edition of Essentials will be
available as an ebook at a very attractive price
for students. The ebook will have live links for
the bibliography, cross-references between
sections and chapters where appropriate, and new
chapter review questions. A two-color printed
version is also available.
  Results Bruce A. Pasternack,Gary L.
Neilson,2005-10-18 Every company has a
personality. Does yours help or hinder your
results? Does it make you fit for growth? Find out
by taking the quiz that’s helped 50,000 people
better understand their organizations at
OrgDNA.com and to learn more about Organizational
DNA. Just as you can understand an individual’s
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personality, so too can you understand a company’s
type—what makes it tick, what’s good and bad about
it. Results explains why some organizations bob
and weave and roll with the punches to
consistently deliver on commitments and produce
great results, while others can’t leave their
corner of the ring without tripping on their own
shoelaces. Gary Neilson and Bruce Pasternack help
you identify which of the seven company types you
work for—and how to keep what’s good and fix
what’s wrong. You’ll feel the shock of recognition
(“That’s me, that’s my company”) as you find out
whether your organization is: • Passive-Aggressive
(“everyone agrees, smiles, and nods, but nothing
changes”): entrenched underground resistance makes
getting anything done like trying to nail Jell-O
to the wall • Fits-and-Starts (“let 1,000 flowers
bloom”): filled with smart people pulling in
different directions • Outgrown (“the good old
days meet a brave new world”): reacts slowly to
market developments, since it’s too hard to run
new ideas up the flagpole • Overmanaged (“we’re
from corporate and we’re here to help”): more
reporting than working, as managers check on their
subordinates’ work so they can in turn report to
their bosses • Just-in-Time (“succeeding, but by
the skin of our teeth”): can turn on a dime and
create real breakthroughs but also tends to burn
out its best and brightest • Military Precision
(“flying in formation”): executes brilliant
strategies but usually does not deal well with
events not in the playbook • Resilient (“as good
as it gets”): flexible, forward-looking, and fun;
bounces back when it hits a bump in the road and
never, ever rests on its laurels For anyone who’s
ever said, “Wow, that’s a great idea, but it’ll
never happen here” or “Whew, we pulled it off
again, but I’m tired of all this sprinting,”
Results provides robust, practical ideas for
becoming and remaining a resilient business. Also
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available as an eBook From the Hardcover edition.
  Juniper QFX10000 Series Douglas Richard Hanks
Jr.,2016-07-28 Like the popular guides The MX
Series and Juniper QFX5100 Series, this practical
book—written by the same author—introduces new
QFX10000 concepts in switching and virtualization,
specifically in the core of the data center
network. The rise of cloud computing with service
providers and the need to create private clouds
for enterprise, government agencies, and research
institutions of all shapes and sizes is creating a
high demand for high-density 40GbE and 100GbE in
the core of the data center network. The Juniper
QFX10000 Series was introduced by Juniper Networks
to solve these challenges, and it is a game-
changer. This new book by Douglas Hanks is the
authoritative guide. Topics include: Device
Architecture Flexible Deployment Scenarios
Performance and Scaling Disaggregation of Software
and Hardware Data Center API Next Generation
QFabric Network-Based Overlay Fabric Network
Analytics
  Lifetime Health ,2009
  Identity Management Design Guide with IBM Tivoli
Identity Manager Axel Buecker,Dr. Werner
Filip,Jaime Cordoba Palacios,Andy Parker,IBM
Redbooks,2009-11-06 Identity management is the
concept of providing a unifying interface to
manage all aspects related to individuals and
their interactions with the business. It is the
process that enables business initiatives by
efficiently managing the user life cycle
(including identity/resource provisioning for
people (users)), and by integrating it into the
required business processes. Identity management
encompasses all the data and processes related to
the representation of an individual involved in
electronic transactions. This IBM® Redbooks®
publication provides an approach for designing an
identity management solution with IBM Tivoli®
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Identity Manager Version 5.1. Starting from the
high-level, organizational viewpoint, we show how
to define user registration and maintenance
processes using the self-registration and self-
care interfaces as well as the delegated
administration capabilities. Using the integrated
workflow, we automate the submission/approval
processes for identity management requests, and
with the automated user provisioning, we take
workflow output and automatically implement the
administrative requests on the environment with no
administrative intervention. This book is a
valuable resource for security administrators and
architects who wish to understand and implement a
centralized identity management and security
infrastructure.
  Rules of Thumb for Chemical Engineers Carl
Branan,2002 Fractionators, separators and
accumulators, cooling towers, gas treating,
blending, troubleshooting field cases, gas
solubility, and density of irregular solids *
Hundreds of common sense techniques, shortcuts,
and calculations.
  The Crest of the Peacock George Gheverghese
Joseph,1992
  America's Climate Choices National Research
Council,Division on Earth and Life Studies,Board
on Atmospheric Sciences and Climate,Committee on
America's Climate Choices,2011-06-11 Climate
change is occurring. It is very likely caused by
the emission of greenhouse gases from human
activities, and poses significant risks for a
range of human and natural systems. And these
emissions continue to increase, which will result
in further change and greater risks. America's
Climate Choices makes the case that the
environmental, economic, and humanitarian risks
posed by climate change indicate a pressing need
for substantial action now to limit the magnitude
of climate change and to prepare for adapting to
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its impacts. Although there is some uncertainty
about future risk, acting now will reduce the
risks posed by climate change and the pressure to
make larger, more rapid, and potentially more
expensive reductions later. Most actions taken to
reduce vulnerability to climate change impacts are
common sense investments that will offer
protection against natural climate variations and
extreme events. In addition, crucial investment
decisions made now about equipment and
infrastructure can lock in commitments to
greenhouse gas emissions for decades to come.
Finally, while it may be possible to scale back or
reverse many responses to climate change, it is
difficult or impossible to undo climate change,
once manifested. Current efforts of local, state,
and private-sector actors are important, but not
likely to yield progress comparable to what could
be achieved with the addition of strong federal
policies that establish coherent national goals
and incentives, and that promote strong U.S.
engagement in international-level response
efforts. The inherent complexities and
uncertainties of climate change are best met by
applying an iterative risk management framework
and making efforts to significantly reduce
greenhouse gas emissions; prepare for adapting to
impacts; invest in scientific research, technology
development, and information systems; and
facilitate engagement between scientific and
technical experts and the many types of
stakeholders making America's climate choices.
  Phenomenology of Spirit Georg Wilhelm Friedrich
Hegel,1998 wide criticism both from Western and
Eastern scholars.
  Artificial Intelligence George F.
Luger,2011-11-21 This is the eBook of the printed
book and may not include any media, website access
codes, or print supplements that may come packaged
with the bound book. Artificial Intelligence:
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Structures and Strategies for Complex Problem
Solving is ideal for a one- or two-semester
undergraduate course on AI. In this accessible,
comprehensive text, George Luger captures the
essence of artificial intelligence–solving the
complex problems that arise wherever computer
technology is applied. Ideal for an undergraduate
course in AI, the Sixth Edition presents the
fundamental concepts of the discipline first then
goes into detail with the practical information
necessary to implement the algorithms and
strategies discussed. Readers learn how to use a
number of different software tools and techniques
to address the many challenges faced by today’s
computer scientists.
  Encyclopedia of Infectious Diseases Michel
Tibayrenc,2007-07-31 Discover how the application
of novel multidisciplinary, integrative approaches
and technologies are dramatically changing our
understanding of the pathogenesis of infectious
diseases and their treatments. Each article
presents the state of the science, with a strong
emphasis on new and emerging medical applications.
The Encyclopedia of Infectious Diseases is
organized into five parts. The first part examines
current threats such as AIDS, malaria, SARS, and
influenza. The second part addresses the evolution
of pathogens and the relationship between human
genetic diversity and the spread of infectious
diseases. The next two parts highlight the most
promising uses of molecular identification, vector
control, satellite detection, surveillance,
modeling, and high-throughput technologies. The
final part explores specialized topics of current
concern, including bioterrorism, world market and
infectious diseases, and antibiotics for public
health. Each article is written by one or more
leading experts in the field of infectious
diseases. These experts place all the latest
findings from various disciplines in context,
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helping readers understand what is currently
known, what the next generation of breakthroughs
is likely to be, and where more research is
needed. Several features facilitate research and
deepen readers' understanding of infectious
diseases: Illustrations help readers understand
the pathogenesis and diagnosis of infectious
diseases Lists of Web resources serve as a gateway
to important research centers, government
agencies, and other sources of information from
around the world Information boxes highlight basic
principles and specialized terminology
International contributions offer perspectives on
how infectious diseases are viewed by different
cultures A special chapter discusses the
representation of infectious diseases in art With
its multidisciplinary approach, this encyclopedia
helps point researchers in new promising
directions and helps health professionals better
understand the nature and treatment of infectious
diseases.
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